
  

          MAHURANGI PRIMARY SCHOOLS  
         SWIMMING SPORTS 2024 

          THURSDAY 14 MARCH 
 
 
 
 
6 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Your child would like to represent Warkworth School at the Mahurangi Primary Schools’ 
Swimming Sports to be held at the Mahurangi College Pool on Thursday 14 March. 
 
We will walk to and from the College leaving school at 9:05am and we will be back at school 
by 2:30pm. 
 
Please ensure your child has appropriate swim-wear, and plenty of food, water, warm clothes 
and a sun hat.  Two towels are recommended.  Food and refreshments will be available for 
purchase on the day. Please make sure that children have sunblock so they can re-apply.  
 
Your child will be issued with a school jacket to be worn on the day. Shoes will also need to 
be worn for the trip there and back from the college.   
 
There are risks associated with involvement in any school EOTC events and these risks 
cannot be completely eliminated.  However, the school has identified any foreseeable risks 
or hazards and implemented correct management procedures to eliminate or minimise those 
hazards.  The children will be strictly supervised and will have a good understanding of 
boundaries and rules before we leave school. 
 
Please fill in the permission form below and return to school by Monday 11 March. We will 
need some Warkworth School timekeepers, if you are able to assist on the day, we would 
be very grateful. 
 
Thank you 
Brooke Mitchell 
Warkworth School Sport Co-ordinator 
brookem@warkworth.school.nz 
 

 
 

MAHURANGI PRIMARY SCHOOLS SWIMMING SPORTS 2024 
 
 
I give permission for _____________________________ of Class _____ to attend the 
Mahurangi Primary Schools’ Swimming Sports day on Thursday 14 March. 
 
I can / cannot assist on the day. 
 
Name: ______________________________________________ 
 
Contact Phone: _______________________________________ 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________ 
 

  

 

 


